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Dear Commisioners; Please record my comments on the discussions of position limits to be favoring the
establishment of 1500 contract limits on silver, and restrictions on hedging exemptions to legitimate hedgers.
Please stop the concentrated levels of comex shorts that have so blatantly dominated the silver market the past
few years; and restore an American futures market to the honesty and legitimacy that it deserves. This is the job
with which you have been entrusted and which is being observed by all Americans, and for that matter the
world. Sincerely, David Carlson


